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 VIA E-MAIL, RESS and Courier to the Board 
 
October 1, 2013 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
RE:  EB- 2012-0433,0451 and EB-2013-0074 Follow-up on Requested Information 
 
The purpose of this letter is to request formally the provision of information committed to by the 
utilities pertaining to the Settlement Term Sheet (the “Settlement”).  As was indicated at many 
times in the Technical Conference of September 12th, the ratepayer intervenors are keenly 
interested in understanding the details of how the Settlement is expected to affect transportation 
rates and the economics of the projects in this combined proceeding.  At the conclusion of the 
last hearing date, Union Gas’ counsel stated that the figures would be available by early 
Monday1

 
. 

We respect that we have had an unfortunate cancellation of the last two hearing days so it may 
appear that the urgency has been lifted.  However, in our respectful submission, the hiatus ought 
to have provided additional time for the utilities and TCPL to provide intervenors with the 
promised deliverable for our review.  At this time, all parties are unsure of when we would re-
commence and what panel may be giving testimony.  We emphasize that prompt delivery 
facilitates preparation of concise cross-examination of either the Joint Panel or Enbridge’s Panel 
3 regarding the economics of the projects. 
 
By copy of this letter to the utilities, we respectfully request their communication of a date 
certain for the deliverable that the Board and intervenors can rely upon.  Thank you. 
 
Respectfully Submitted on Behalf of FRPO, 
 

 
 
Dwayne R. Quinn 
Principal 
DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD. 
 
c.  Interested Parties 
                                                
1 Transcript Volume 7, September 27, 2013, page 111, lines 6-9 


